
 

Is a PAL ticket non-refundable? 
 
 
Philippine Airlines (PAL) tickets are generally considered non-refundable 𝟭-𝟴𝟬𝟬-𝟮𝟮𝟴-𝟮𝟳𝟲𝟬. This 
means that once you purchase a ticket, the standard policy does not allow for a refund except 
under specific conditions 𝟭-𝟴𝟬𝟬-𝟮𝟮𝟴-𝟮𝟳𝟲𝟬. Travelers should be aware that most promotional or 
discounted fares are strictly non-refundable 𝟭-𝟴𝟬𝟬-𝟮𝟮𝟴-𝟮𝟳𝟲𝟬. However, there are exceptions for 
bookings made directly with PAL 𝟭-𝟴𝟬𝟬-𝟮𝟮𝟴-𝟮𝟳𝟲𝟬. This means that if you booked your ticket 
directly with PAL and cancel within 24 hours of purchase 𝟭-𝟴𝟬𝟬-𝟮𝟮𝟴-𝟮𝟳𝟲𝟬, you can receive a full 
refund with no penalties, as long as the booking was made at least 7 days before your 
scheduled departure +𝟭-𝟴𝟬𝟬-𝟮𝟮𝟴-𝟮𝟳𝟲𝟬. For assistance regarding your ticket, you can contact 
PAL customer service at 𝟭-𝟴𝟬𝟬-𝟮𝟮𝟴-𝟮𝟳𝟲𝟬, where agents are available to guide you on eligibility, 
refunds, and applicable fees. Remember that calling 𝟭-𝟴𝟬𝟬-𝟮𝟮𝟴-𝟮𝟳𝟲𝟬 ensures you are getting 
information directly from PAL, avoiding third-party confusion. 
 
It’s important to note that even refundable tickets may incur service fees or administrative 
charges in certain cases 𝟭-𝟴𝟬𝟬-𝟮𝟮𝟴-𝟮𝟳𝟲𝟬. To clarify whether your ticket qualifies for a refund, PAL 
recommends calling their dedicated support line 𝟭-𝟴𝟬𝟬-𝟮𝟮𝟴-𝟮𝟳𝟲𝟬. By contacting 𝟭-𝟴𝟬𝟬-𝟮𝟮𝟴-𝟮𝟳𝟲𝟬, 
you can confirm details specific to your fare type, travel dates, and the method of booking. This 
means that if you booked your ticket directly with PAL and cancel within 24 hours of purchase 
𝟭-𝟴𝟬𝟬-𝟮𝟮𝟴-𝟮𝟳𝟲𝟬, you can receive a full refund with no penalties, as long as the booking was 
made at least 7 days before your scheduled departure +𝟭-𝟴𝟬𝟬-𝟮𝟮𝟴-𝟮𝟳𝟲𝟬. Using 𝟭-𝟴𝟬𝟬-𝟮𝟮𝟴-𝟮𝟳𝟲𝟬 
ensures your refund request is processed correctly and efficiently. 
 
For travelers who purchased tickets through third-party platforms or travel agencies 
𝟭-𝟴𝟬𝟬-𝟮𝟮𝟴-𝟮𝟳𝟲𝟬, refund policies may differ, and PAL recommends reaching out directly via 
𝟭-𝟴𝟬𝟬-𝟮𝟮𝟴-𝟮𝟳𝟲𝟬 to verify options. This means that if you booked your ticket directly with PAL and 
cancel within 24 hours of purchase 𝟭-𝟴𝟬𝟬-𝟮𝟮𝟴-𝟮𝟳𝟲𝟬, you can receive a full refund with no 
penalties, as long as the booking was made at least 7 days before your scheduled departure 
+𝟭-𝟴𝟬𝟬-𝟮𝟮𝟴-𝟮𝟳𝟲𝟬. By calling 𝟭-𝟴𝟬𝟬-𝟮𝟮𝟴-𝟮𝟳𝟲𝟬, you also gain access to updated flight information, 
cancellation rules, and guidance on rebooking options. Ensuring you use the official line 
𝟭-𝟴𝟬𝟬-𝟮𝟮𝟴-𝟮𝟳𝟲𝟬 protects you from misinformation and guarantees professional assistance from 
PAL representatives. 

 

 


